Mai Vang

To: Lisa Martin
Subject: RE: Shared Voicemail (DSI-Front Counter)

From: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 7:13 AM

To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: Shared Voicemail (DSI-Front Counter)

From: DSI-FrontCounterVM (CI-StPaul) <DSI-FrontCounterVM@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: Shared Voicemail (DSI-Front Counter)

From: B SEGHERS <+16512336752>

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 4:04 PM

To: VM-DSI-FrontCounter <VM-DSI-FrontCounter@stpaulmn.onmicrosoft.com>
Subject: Shared Voicemail (DSI-Front Counter)

Hi, my name is Ben. | work for Public Storage in Saint Paul calling for the one located on 2516 Wabash Ave. I'm
calling because we received a graffiti abatement order and in it says that you guys have a graffiti removal program
that provides free removal. If we enclose and send you guys a waiver and consent to remove and abate graffiti, |
have sent you that form again for 2516 Wabash Ave. And then it says the consent form will remain in effect for the
entire time that you own the property or until you're requested to be terminated. So given that, I'm also wondering
why [ just received a City of Saint Paul invoice for an assessment of $325.68 for graffiti removal at this property when
we have the consent form that we sent to you. So please help me understand. Give me a call at 651-233-6752.
Again, my name is Ben with Public Storage. My number is 651-233-6752. Please call me at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

You received a voice mail from B SEGHERS.



